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St. Mary’s National School,
Oldtown, Co. Dublin.
Phone: 01-8432060
Website: www.oldtownns.ie

Email: oldtownns@gmail.com
Roll No. 17263D


Important Information about the 2023/2024 School Year
Dear Parents,

For the 2023/2024 school year, schools are being given a grant to purchase books and copies for the children. As a result, all your child needs to bring to school on Day 1 is the following:

	Junior/ Senior Infants
	1st – 3rd 
	4th - 6th 

	Pencil Case

Pencil x3
Rubber

Parer

Colouring pencils (Twistables are great as they do not need to be pared)

*Please label everything*
	Pencil Case

Pencil x2

Rubber

Parer

Colouring pencils (Twistables are great for the younger children as they do not need to be pared)

Red Pen

Ruler
	Pencil Case

Pencil x2

Rubber

Parer

Colouring pencils/ Markers

Red Pen x2

Ruler

Protractor Set (5th and 6th only)



	No musical instrument needed
	Tin whistle 
	Recorder




School Service Charge

We are asking all families to please pay a School Service charge of €40 per pupil for the 2023/2024 school year. It can be paid any time before September. This is to go towards the following:

· Insurance - €8
· Arts and Crafts - €16

· Photocopying - €16

A payment link has been set up on our website (www.oldtownns.ie) in the Parent’s Area. Please ensure that you make note of your child’s name when making the payment. Alternatively, our bank details are as follows: Name: St Marys NS Oldtown, IBAN: IE89AIBK93252317563018, BIC: AIBKIE2D.
Uniform

We are completely changing our uniform in September 2024. It is envisaged that this will be done over the course of two years so children can continue to wear what they have until they grow out of 
it. When it comes time that they need a bigger size, you will be directed towards the new uniform. Please keep this in mind if you are purchasing anything this year. 
Calendar

Our 2023/2024 calendar is attached.

